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WPS Leavers 

As we begin our plans for 2022 classes it is important that we have a clear 
idea of the number of students anticipated in each year group. 

If you are expecting that your son or daughter will not be returning to 
Willoughby Public School next year it would be greatly appreciated if you 
would indicate this as soon as possible, either by completing and returning 
this form, or emailing the office.

This information will be held in confidence by the Principal and Enrolments 
officer. 

NAME: ________________________________________________________________________ 

CLASS: __________________________  YEAR: ____________________________________ 

INTENDED SCHOOL: _________________________________________________________ 

COMMENTS: 




